Our Ref: Your Ref: Contact: Tel: E-mail:

Date:

01236 632110

enquiries@cumbernauld-pri.n-lanark.sch.uk 14.12.20



Education and Families

Ed Clinton Head Teacher Cumbernauld Primary School Eastfield Road Cumbernauld G68 0EB www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

Please note there is no requirement for you to notify me of any positive test results for Covid-19 from the 23rd December 2020 until 5th January 2021 (inclusive) as alternative arrangements are now in place. Contact tracers and/or a senior officer from North Lanarkshire Council will be in touch with the family if their child is positive and was in school during their infectious period.

I trust this clarifies the position.

Yours sincerely

Elluster

E CLINTON

(Head Teacher)







